AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ACT OF 2021
Community Input
January 20, 2022
Updated List
The following list are suggestions from members of the Woodstock Community on how the American Rescue Plan Funds should be used.   The town dedicated an email address arpa2021@woodstockct.gov for use by the community to send in their questions, comments, and input on how the funding should be allocated.
· New Soccer Field
· Upgrade Roseland Park Roads
· Certificate Programs, Trades Education and College tuition for low-income adults
· Upgrade dam at Windham-Tolland 4-H Camp to preserve pond
· Share the road signs for cyclists
· Behavioral Services in Woodstock to accommodate those with hardships
· Repair Green Rd – Edge of road collapsing due to erosion
· Support Northeast Placement Services to Keep Programs Working
· Upgrading number of computers in libraries for residents use
· Upgrade Palmer Arboretum
· Road and Bridge Improvements
· Snowplow Equipment
· Fire Department Equipment and Building Improvements
· Independent Animal Services/Dog Warden
· Upgrade to Middle School HVAC System
· Upgrade to Middle School Lockers
· The Arc-Provide essential services to people with intellectual and developmental disabilities
· Woodstock YMCA Camp Scholarships
· Upgrade Tennis Courts at Middle School
· Solar Panel Canopies for Parking Lots
· Lower Mill Rate
· Install sidewalks that connect to all schools and playing fields with extensions to Xtra-Mart and Sweet Evalinas
· Allocate funds to help eligible businesses     
· Not to be used on any town maintenance
· No Broadband Upgrades
· Engineering and upgrades to South Common for public use
· Stone Wall Study/Survey
· Center lane markers on roads
· Repair Bentley track and allow residents to use the Woodstock Academy South Campus track
· Tree removal
· Support Fine Arts in our community
· Child daycare, health care
· Organic community garden 
· safe water and air testing
· consulting with environmental experts

       First Selectman Jay Swan has been encouraging residents to attend monthly Board of Selectmen 
       Zoom meetings for the current updates on the American Rescue Plan Act and continues to 
       encourage community input by sending suggestions, comments, and questions to 
       arpa2021@woodstockct.gov.  

  


